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MEMORANDUM	
	
	
TO:	 Board	of	Directors	
	
DATE:	 February	18,	2020	
	
FROM:	 Jean	Shumate		
	
RE:			 Stanwood	High	Field	Trip	Requests	
	
TYPE:	 Action	Required	
	
	
Stanwood	High	School	FFA	students	and	athletic	teams	have	the	opportunity	to	
participate	in	field	trips	for	either	career	development	or	state	athletic	competitions,	
as	listed	below:		
	

a. FFA	Horticulture	Career	Development,	February	28-29,	2020,	Yakima,	WA.	
b. Girls	Wrestling	State	Tournament,	February	20-22,	2020,	Tacoma,	WA.	
c. Boys	Wrestling	State	Tournament,	February	20-22,	2020,	Tacoma,	WA.	
d. Boys	Swim	State	Tournament,	February	20-22,	2020,	Federal	Way,	WA.		
e. Boys	Basketball	State	Tournament,	March	3-7,	2020,	Tacoma,	WA.	

	
Fees	for	the	FFA	field	trip	have	been	subsidized	through	ASB	fundraising	activities	
and	the	athletic	team	field	trips	through	the	Athletic	General	Fund	(Extracurricular).	
	
	
	
RECOMMENDATION:			
That	the	Board	approves	the	Stanwood	High	School	Field	Trips	(a-e),	as	listed	above.		


